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2022 July 4th Fireworks: 

 

Attached is a letter from Tim Smith, who has done our fireworks show the last 

number of years.  Tim indicated to me that due to shipping issues world wide and 

manufacturing issues in the US, that he was going to have a difficult time 

repeating the fireworks display at the same cost as he provided last year.   

 

Tim has indicated that he will be able to perform the display but the cost increase 

will go from $16,000 to $22,000.  This is an increase in the amount that was 

budgeted for the production.   

 

I believe that I can find some additional dollars in the park fund to make this 

occur, but before giving Tim the go ahead I wanted to check with the council to 

make sure that they were willing to give approval to that expenditure.   

 

Pete Olson 

Town Manager 
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